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Reception Trip to Lockey Farm 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

In connection with our topic on Farms, we have arranged a trip to Lockey Farm, Sindlesham. RA will visit on the 

Tuesday 17th March and RC on the Thursday 19th March. The children will be learning about farm animals and visiting 

the farm shop (no pocket money necessary).  

 

For this trip, we are asking parents to make a voluntary contribution of £13 to cover costs of coach and entrance. 

Payments can be made online (you will shortly receive a text about this), cash or cheque, payable to Birch Hill 

Primary School. Please sign the form below, enclose it, with any payment, in a sealed envelope, and return to school, 

via the class box.  Payment and consent forms need to be received by Wednesday 11th March, at the latest. If you 

have any queries please come in and see your child’s class teacher. 

 

We will leave school promptly at 9.30 am and will return to school by 3pm. Your child should arrive at school in full 

school uniform, though they will need suitable footwear for mud (wellies are allowed). Please supply suitable 

outdoor clothing as we will be spending most of our time outside. 

 

They will also need to bring a packed lunch or a free Grab Bag (please fill in attached form). Please do not include 

fizzy drinks or chocolate as it can cause problems with some children on the journey home. If possible please place 

all of these in one disposable bag (clearly named), as all empty lunch bags will be binned! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms Culverhouse and Mrs Aulsberry 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Dear Ms Culverhouse / Mrs Aulsberry 

 

I give permission for _________________________________________ to take part in the trip to Lockey Farm. 

 

I shall pay for this trip online (please do not reply until payment has been made) 

 

Please find enclosed £13 voluntary contribution for the trip to Lockey Farm. 

 

I am happy for my child to feed the farm animals  

 

Signed _____________________________________ 
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Grab Bag Selection 

 
We are able to offer a grab bag for your child to take on the school trip instead of a packed lunch. The grab 

bag consists of a filled roll, cheese and crackers or cake, fruit and water. 

 

If you would like your child to have a school grab bag, please make your roll selection from the list below.  

 

 

 

Tuna roll     □ 

Cheese roll     □ 

Ham roll     □ 

Plain buttered roll    □ 

 
Child’s name ……………………………………………………... 

 

Class ………………………………………………………………….. 

 


